
 
 

April 26, 2021 

 
 

 
 

 

 
McIntosh Poris Associates 
Laurie Hughet-Hiller 
 

Dear Ms. Hughet-Hiller 
 
At the request of Ann Arbor City Council, I have reviewed the request for load capacity 

regarding the Valhalla project. DTE currently has capacity on this circuit and will be 
able to serve this development. DTE does not have any concerns with this project as 
proposed regarding the development’s electrical service. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

Anthony Ignasiak 
Supervisor - Engineering 
DTE 

 
Anthony Ignasiak /s/ 
 


